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This is a big NO for me.  It will be confusing, and expensive.  Neither of those are 

needed to add to the issues of an election.  And it seems a popular party could have 

all the top tier candidates removing any chance for the other party.  Voters said no 

the first time around and were saying No again.  thank you 

victoria mccurry  redmond, oregon 


